
 

   DOMINIC SAVIO KINDERGARTEN, NERUL 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

(Foundational Stage) 

Subject: Desh Bhakti Day Celebration  

 
Date: 10.8.23 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this notice finds you in good health and high spirits. We are excited to inform you 

about our upcoming Desh Bhakti Day celebration, which will be held on August 14, 2023, at 

Dominic Savio Kindergarten, Nerul. This event holds significant importance as we aim to 

instil the values of patriotism and freedom in our young learners while commemorating the 

spirit of Independence. 

Details of the Desh Bhakti Day Celebration: 

• A4 Size Flash Card Presentation: We request all students to bring an A4 size flash 

card featuring an image of any one of India's renowned freedom fighters. The child 

should be prepared to speak 2-3 sentences about the chosen freedom fighter. This 

activity encourages our little ones to learn about the sacrifices and contributions 

made by these brave individuals towards our nation's freedom. 

• Tri colour dress and Flag Pinning: Students can wear a tri-colour outfit (orange, 

white, or green) and are encouraged to pin a flag on the left side of the chest over 

their outfit. The tri-colour flag symbolizes unity, diversity, and the spirit of India's 

Independence. 

• Healthy Tri-colour Snacks Box: Kindly pack your child's snacks box with tri-colour 

healthy food items, celebrating the vibrant hues of our national flag. This will 

promote healthy eating habits while connecting the significance of colours to our 

nation's values. 

We are excited to witness the enthusiasm and patriotism that your child will bring to our 

Desh Bhakti Day celebration. Let us together nurture a sense of pride and love for our 

nation among our future leaders. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

  Supervisor 

(Foundational Stage) 

 

 


